MINUTES
LAFAYETTE COUNTY SCHOOL BOARD
WORKSHOP, JANUARY 18, 2022

The Lafayette County School Board held a workshop on Tuesday, January 18, 2022 beginning
at 5:30 p.m. Present were Mr. Robert Edwards, Superintendent of Schools; Mrs. Amanda
Hickman, Chairperson; Mrs. Marion McCray, Vice-Chair; Mr. Darren Driver, Member; Mr. Taylor
McGrew, Member; and Mrs. Leenette McMillan-Fredriksson, School Board Attorney. Mr. Jeff
Walker, Member was absent. Administrators present were Mrs. Alissa Hingson, Director of
Teaching and Learning Services and Mrs. Tammi Maund, Director of Finance. The purpose of the
workshop was to go over the Cognia Accreditation Report.

Accreditation

Mrs. Alissa Hingson, Director of Teaching and Learning Services conducted the workshop on the
Cognia Accreditation Report. Mrs. Hingson reviewed and discussed the results and
recommendations within the Cognia Accreditation Report. Mrs. Hingson explained that the
report presents findings about Lafayette School District related to the standards and other
measures along with suggestions for next steps in the institution’s improvement journey. (Report

on file in the district office).

Adjournment

The workshop was adjourned at 5:55 p.m.
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